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THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: April 18, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON EARTHQUAKE IN ECUADOR
 
“The violent earthquake that shook Ecuador on Saturday is being felt right here in New York, home to nearly 140,000 Ecuadorian New Yorkers. We know they are deeply concerned about their loved ones, as are we. Our Community Affairs Unit is already on the ground working with community organizations and leaders to best channel any support we can offer as Ecuadorians prioritize rescue efforts and begin to rebuild their cities.” 
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